
 
 

 

Know how to develop an ICT Monitoring Tool? We are looking for you! 
Reach A Hand Uganda with support from the United Nations Population Fund under the Women,               
Adolescents, Youth (WAY) and Rights Programme, a programme under the Government of Uganda             
and UNFPA 8th Country Programme supported by the Danish Embassy, is looking for an ICT               
Consultant to develop and ICT monitoring tool.  
 
The monitoring to be developed, will be used by 10 youth champions per district (from both                
refugees and host communities) to monitor SRHR and GBV issues and services across the 8 target                
districts of Adjumani, Agago, Amuru, Arua, Kitgum, Lamwo, Moyo and Yumbe. 
  
The monitoring tools will include:  

● Surveys that will be filled in by the youth champions via monitoring books and uploaded to                
the dashboard via desktop computers in Google sheets; 

● an analysis dashboard that will be accessible to both the youth champions, RAHU and              
UNFPA staff, and;  

● will generate analytical summary reports of results on demand.  
 
Please check out the Terms of Reference and submit your application to ​info@reachahand.org​ with 
subject line: ​WAY ICT Consultation​ by ​May 25th, 2018.​. Applications received after the stipulated 
date and time will be invalidated. 
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